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GIVE THANKS 
“Give thanks to the Lord for he is good, his love 

endures forever.”  Psalm 136:1 

We have so much to be thankful for.  We are thankful for….. 

The 291 students, 26 staff members and 237 families represented at

   our school 

His faithfulness and provision

All our supporters – prayer and financial

Never being alone. God is ALWAYS with us.

Kids and their desire to learn

Fun activities that are held at the school (Family Day, field trips,

National Sports Day, to name a few) 

Unconditional love from God

Laughter

PRAYER 
REQUESTS 

1. Thank God for his
goodness

2. Pray for the students and
staff as they prepare for
the Christmas program.
Pray that everyone will
learn what the true
meaning of Christmas is.

3. Pray for each staff
member in a special way.
Pray that God would be
their refuge, as many of
them are facing their own
personal difficulties.

4. Pray that God will provide
the 30 sponsors we are
looking for.

5. Pray that God will
continue to provide the
financial resources
needed for this school
year.



END OF THE YEAR GIVING 
Would you consider helping us out? 

Today we embark on our Year-End Campaign. Our goal is to find 30 more sponsors and to raise $20,000 
by December 31, but we can’t do it without your help.  We continue to work hard to fulfill the vision of this 
ministry, which is to provide an excellent Christian education, giving each child and their family the 
opportunity to know Christ.  The Pathway to Jesus school provides a healthy, safe environment where 

students can grow academically, emotionally, socially and above all spiritually.   

#1 – Would you consider sponsoring a child at the 
school?  Families who struggle financially are given 
the opportunity to apply to have their child 
sponsored to help with the financial burden. The 
Hands of Grace sponsorship program enables 
children to attend the school, by providing half and 
full scholarships for children who can’t pay the 
monthly tuition. 

The cost to sponsor a child is $35 a month. Your 
monthly donation helps your child receive an 
excellent, solid Christian education in a healthy 
environment where Christ is the center of 
everything.  Your monthly donation also helps pay 
that child's teacher and provide some school 
supplies to be used in the classroom. 

Sponsoring a child is a great journey and it is a 
wonderful way to help in the furthering of God's 
Kingdom in another part of the world. 

If you would like to sponsor a child, you can visit 
hgworldwide.org/dr-002.html to choose the child you 
would like to sponsor.  When you click on the photo 
you will be able to read a profile on that child. You can 
also contact Shelley Hernandez at 
guille73shelley71@yahoo.com to find out more 
information. 

#2 – Would you consider making an end-of-the 
year donation?  The majority of the students that 
attend the school come from lower income families. 
The school depends on donations to keep its 
tuition affordable to the impoverished community it 
serves. The school’s general operating budget is 
covered by tuition, the sponsorship program 

(Hands of Grace) and donations. 

All gifts given will be used for immediate needs of 
the school including general operating expenses.  

Your commitment to Christian education and 

Pathway to Jesus is very much appreciated. 

Thank you to everyone who supports Pathway to 
Jesus in any way – whether through your prayers 
and/or your financial support. 

Donations for Pathway to Jesus can be sent to 
Reconciliation Church, 833 E. 168th Street, South 
Holland, IL 60473 

Checks should be made payable to Reconciliation 

Church. Please write Pathway to Jesus in the memo. 




